
To whom it may concern, 
I would like to support the Hugos extension of the existing deck area as per the submitted DA.
Hugo's is a locally owned and operated restaurant with a world class kitchen and staff.
It is my favorite dining location in Manly for both myself and family and consider this facility to 
be a major Manly service to the local community.
The venue is professionally run and operated, and I see the extension of the deck as a plus to 
all residents in the area
Regards 

--
Doug Lees
CEO | SurfAid 
Tel: 0405 100 044 | www.surfaid.org

P.s. Subscribe to our monthly newsletter SurfAid Sessions

Sent: 20/11/2020 1:45:14 PM
Subject: Support for Hugos DA 2020/0962


